
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

In Science, we have been learning about seasonal changes, 

focusing on Autumn. We talked about what months are in 

Autumn, weather, events, clothes we wear, what some animals 

and plants do and how daylight changes. We collected Autumn 

leaves and sorted them into groups. We made rain gauges to 

investigate changes in the amount of rainfall over time. 

 

 

 

 

 

        in Year 1  

This Month’s Super Learners 

St. John’s 

Sitong, Tarek, Ela, Eshal, Evie, 

Jessica, Henry, Yeva, Hilmican, 

Tara and Martin. 

St. Edmunds 

Cassie, Victoria, Alan, Mason, 

Samir, Max, Ihsan, Lyanna, 

Savannah, Ibrahim, Naba and 

Emma. 

 
 

 

In Geography, we have been 

learning about our local area 

and have identified our school 

on a map. We have talked 

about human and physical 

features and looked for some 

human features around the 

school. 

In Art, we have been 

discussing the colour wheel 

and created our own firework 

artwork. 

In PSHE, we have discussed the 

importance of families and 

what makes a good friend. 

In RE, we have been talking 

about Diwali, christenings and 

how birthdays are celebrated 

around the world. 

  

 

In English, we have been 

reading ‘The Tiger Who Came 

to Tea’. We learnt the story, 

added actions and wrote our 

own versions of the story. We 

have discussed time 

conjunctions (first, then, 

next, finally) and used these 

to order the events in the 

story. We even had our own 

tea party with a visit from a 

tiger! 

We have read a selection of 

poems and we have written 

and published our own 

poems about Autumn and 

Winter, using our senses to 

describe the seasons. 

 

In Maths, we have been learning about 

volume and capacity. We have measured 

the capacity of different containers and 

ordered the volume of containers by using 

the words empty, nearly empty, half full, 

nearly full and full. 

We have also been learning about weight 

and mass. We gathered objects from 

around the classroom and compared them 

using balance scales. We found out which 

objects were the heaviest and which were 

the lightest. We also measured the mass of 

the objects using multi-link cubes. 

We have been learning about time. We 

have talked about days of the week, 

months of the year, different times of day 

and there difference between seconds, 

minutes and hours. 



A snap shot of our wonderful learning… 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


